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January 26, 2016
RE: Preliminary DFIRM Community Coordination (PDCC) meetings

To Whom It May Concern,

The City of Georgetown will host a public forum to discuss the revised flood
maps, flood hazard information, ordinance adoption, and other frequently asked questions
and concerns about the newly released Preliminary Flood Insurance Rate Maps (FIRM)
and Flood Insurance Study (FIS) for Georgetown County. This forum will take place
on Tuesday, March 8, 2016 from 4pm-7pm in the City of Georgetown Council
Chambers at City Hall, 120 N. Fraser St, Georgetown, SC 29440.

Another public meeting, hosted by Pawley's Island, will be held the following
evening on Wednesday, March 9, 2016 from 4pm - 7pm at the Waccamaw Neck
Library, 41 St. Paul Place, Pawley's Island, SC 29585. The public is encouraged to
attend and ask questions about the new FIRMs and FIS, and how it may affect your flood
insurance. There will be flood management experts from local government, state
government, and private contractors, who helped create the new preliminary FIRMs.

If you should have any questions about these events or need to view hard copies
of the FIRMs or FIS, please email or give us a call at the Housing & Community
Development Department at (843) 545-4010.

Regards,

Matthew Millwood, CFM
Community Planner/GIS Technician
City of Georgetown
mmillwood@cogsc.com

(843) 545-4010

(843) 527-1285 fax
Website: www.cogsc.com




